
The MSAD 6 School Board hired Maine School Management Association to oversee the 
search for the next Superintendent of Schools at MSAD 6. Part of the search process 
involves gathering data from staff and community members regarding the 
characteristics and qualifications that you are seeking in your next Superintendent. 
  
Two community forums have been scheduled to give the community the opportunity to 
provide input into the characteristics and qualifications for the next Superintendent of 
Schools. The first forum will take place virtually via Zoom on November 3, at 5:30 p.m. 
(https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89489658168?pwd=eHVXSkpiMVZnNkh0TnVkUzRyaEhyQ
T09).  The second forum will take place in person on November 4 at 5:30 p.m. in the 
Bonny Eagle Middle School Cafeteria located at 92 Sokokis Trail in Buxton. 
  
Eileen King from MSMA will be facilitating the listening sessions to capture the 
conversations that will take place.  These sessions usually take one hour. 
  
If you have any further questions, please contact Eileen King directly at 
eking@msmaweb.com. 
 
 


